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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

№67 – 2024 
 

PORT OF LIVERPOOL 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF LANGTON LOCK 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, to enable engineering work, MDHC will take 

possession of Langton Lock for the following period: 

23 October 2024 at 07.00 (BST) 

until 

27 October 2024 at 18.00 (GMT) 

During the possession, vessels that can transit the Hornby Passage may continue to 

do so and be able to use Gladstone Lock for access to and egress from the docks. 

The Gladstone Dockmaster should be consulted regarding the suitability of vessels 

for transiting the Hornby Passage. 

Unless notice is given to the contrary, this Notice will be withdrawn at 18.00 on 

27 October 2024. 
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